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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Docket No. 50-331 
Renewed Op. License No. DPR-49 

Withdrawal of License Amendment Request (TSCR-184): Proposed Change to the 
Physical Security Plan for the Post-Shutdown and Permanently Defueled Condition 

References: 1. D. Curtland (NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC) to USNRC, "License 
Amendment Request (TSCR-184): Proposed Change to the Physical 
Security Plan for the Post-Shutdown and Permanently Defueled 
Condition," Sl-20-001, dated February 13, 2020 (ML20049A822) 

2. D. Curtland (NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC) to USNRC, "License 
Amendment Request (TSCR-184) Non-SGI Document Retransmittal," 
NG-20-0017, dated February 24, 2020 (ML20055D286) 

In Reference 1, NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC (NEDA) submitted a license 
amendment request to revise the Physical Security Plan for the Post-Shutdown and 
Permanently Defueled Condition. Non-SGI portions were retransmitted in Reference 2. 
The NRC notified NEDA of the need for additional information to support the review. 
NEDA is withdrawing the license amendment request and the non-SGI document 
retransmittal at this time in order to prepare the required documentation. 

If you have any questions regarding this withdrawal, please contact Mike Davis, 
Licensing Manager, at (319) 851-7032. 

Dean Curtland 
Site Director 
NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC 

cc: Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region Ill 
Project Manager, USNRC, Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Resident Inspector, USNRC, Duane Arnold Energy Center 
A. Leek (State of Iowa) 

NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC, 3277 DAEC Road, Palo , IA 52324 




